October 21, 2004

Dear Samuel,

It was a pleasure having you serve as DJ for the Ely-Johnson wedding reception. I really appreciated all your selections and how well you were able to 'read' the audience. I hope you received as many thanks and compliments as I got on your behalf. Everyone felt you were very successful in knowing exactly when to play what, and when to introduce the events of the evening. One of the main points for me was that the music was never too loud. Thank you very much. You are a real professional.

Michele Ely, the bridge's Mom has indicated to me that if you ever need a recommendation or reference, she would be delighted to provide it. I can honestly say that I now understand why you come so highly recommended. You helped create the perfect musical environment that made last Saturday a memorable day for Maude and Tosi.

Thank you again and may your business continue to grow and prosper.

Sincerely,

A. Sue Lione